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	Metro Sponsored State Bills Are Introduced

February 24, 2012, was the deadline for state bills to be introduced.  A total of 4,235 bills were introduced.

As approved by the Metro Board in the 2012 State Legislative Program, the following Metro sponsored bills were introduced.

· AB 2245 (Smyth) – Expands exemptions under CEQA for bicycle lanes.

· AB 2440 (Lowenthal)- Updates Metro’s Procurement statutes to make Metro a customer of choice.

· AB 2447 (Cedillo) – Clarifies state law regarding Metro’s photo enforcement program. 

· SB 1225 (Padilla) – Establishes local governance entity for the LOSSAN corridor intercity rail route.

Government Relations will present an update on these bills at the next Metro board meeting.  Metro staff review all introduced bills to identify impacts to our projects and programs and will present key measures to the board for consideration.

California Legislative Analyst issues and Economic and Revenue Update

The Legislative Analyst today issued a report on the state economy and the impacts to state revenues.  That report highlights a projection that state revenues may be $6.5 billion lower than projected in the Governor’s January budget proposal. The full report can be accessed by clicking here. 



	http://www.lao.ca.gov/analysis/2012/update/economic-revenue-update-022712.pdf
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